
An invasive tropical mosquito Aedes aegypti has been identified in 
York. 

This is the first time the mosquito has been identified in Nebraska. 

This mosquito can spread 
dangerous infectious diseases, 
including: 

     Zika virus 

    Dengue virus 

     Yellow Fever virus 

    Chikungunya 

     Other diseases 

We still have a chance to get rid of it, IF YOU HELP! 
This mosquito grows in water that is sitting in containers or objects, NOT pools or floodwater areas. 

 

For more information please call Four Corners Health Department at 402-362-2621 

or go to www.fourcorners.ne.gov. 

1. Please LOOK around your property and at the area surrounding your property weekly. 

2. Please DUMP anything containing standing water (see images on the back). 

3. Please REMOVE anything unwanted or unneeded that can collect water. 

4. Please use a “mosquito DUNK” for anything that is collecting water and cannot be removed.

ATTENTION!

http://www.fourcorners.ne.gov/
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Dump, remove, or dunk items like these: 
 

Tree holes and animal drinking 
containers

Discarded containers

Trash cans, painting trays, and toys

Water storage containers, buckets, 
and jars

Ornamental plant containers, plastic 
swimming pools, and buckets with 
aquatic plants

Broken or unsealed septic tanks
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